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 Mary Rogers AMEND2015/6309/P 11/02/2016  10:05:11 Generally I see no problem with these proposals except for the position of the north elevation of the 

rear dormer.  The current proposals show this in the same plane as the existing north wall of the 

property. If this could be set back, say 600 mm, it would differentiate it from the rear gable and 

introduce less change to the existing building and gable when viewed from the Heath.

I am also concerned that the building work should not encroach upon my passage to the north of my 

ground floor flat and to the south of 77.
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